From: Nick Bell

Sent: 23 June 2022 15:34

To: Matthew Dempsey

Subject: RE: 51-53 Hatton Garden 2021/6068/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Matt,

Sorry | didn’t back to you on this. I've been through the details and the planting plan is of high quality and is suitable
for the space. An irrigation system appears not to be proposed but the maintenance plan is comprehensive.

Please let me know if you want more detail.
Thanks

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Matthew Dempsey <Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 June 2022 14:27

To: Nick Bell <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: 51-53 Hatton Garden 2021/6068/P

Hi Nick,

51-53 Hatton Garden 2021/6068/P

Please could you have a look at the details for this, and confirm if you are happy for me to approve?

Kind regards,
Matt

Matthew Dempsey
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3862
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Matthew Dempsey

Sent: 13 April 2022 12:03

To: Nick Bell <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 51-53 Hatton Garden 2021/6068/P

Hi Nick,

51-53 Hatton Garden: 2021/6068/P

| hope all is well with you. May | pester you for a chat about the landscaping (roof level) at 51-53 Hatton Garden, ref:
2021/6068/P

They have provided details of planting and maintenance etc and wanted to make sure you are happy with the
species they’ve proposed and how they’re going to look after them.

It's an approved roof top terrace with seating and planter boxes etc, but in order for it to look good | want to ensure
they have the correct approach to putting it in and looking after it long term.

(FYI - 1 thought | had e-mailed you via M3, but I’'m not sure that worked, so | am sending this as consultation).

I will be in the office tomorrow, if you’re around? Otherwise, hopefully catch up soon ish.

Kind regards,
Matt

Matthew Dempsey

Planning Officer

Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 3862
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



